The Montessorigram

California Montessori Project - Elk Grove Campus

Our Week in Review

What a great week it has been! Thank you to everyone who attended our recent Principal's Café and for the input for developing CMP-Elk Grove's LCAP.

It was definitely an exciting day at EG, as Mr. Gary and Ms. Laurien (principal of the CMP-Carmichael Campus) met with not just parents and staff, but students from Kindergarten through 8th grades. During the meetings, the students shared what they appreciate about their school, and what they would like to see for their school. They had wonderful ideas ranging from one week a month of free dress to having ceramics at school.

Also this week, students and staff came together for our monthly Trait Assembly. This month's focus is on Care of the Earth. At the EG site, the Ruby Class performed a skit regarding littering and using reusable materials. At the BR site, the Tanzanite and Jasper students explained way to conserve, reduce, reuse and recycle to keep the earth beautiful.

However, that is not all for this week! We still have our Art Walk this afternoon. Always a fun event, the students have been busy preparing to share their artwork, performing art, and student made crafts with the community. I hope you are able to join us this afternoon from 4:00pm to 6:00pm at both sites for this wonderful annual event.

-Ms. Kathleen

April 18, 2018 Volume 18, Issue 26

Inside this issue:

Lost and Found	2
Water Bottles and Sunscreen	2
Parent Participation	2
Family Movie Night	3
SchoolCents	4
Schoola	4
Everyday Counts!	5
Upcoming Important Dates	5



We are still in Need of Volunteers

Our school is sponsoring an aid station at the American River Parkway 1/2 Marathon on Saturday, April 28th. We will be on the runners course at River Bend Park. We are looking for 10 to 12 volunteers to operate the aid station to fill up water cups, and pass them out to runners. There are two

shifts. The first shift to set up from 7:30am to 9:30am, and the 2nd shift at 9:00am to 12pm for clean-up. This is a great volunteer opportunity for families, as children are welcome to join and accompany their adult. Wear your CMP field trip shirt, and bring cheering bells and energy to encourage the runners and our very own

Ms. Kathleen. She has been running one 5K a month since August, but this is her first half marathon.

If you have any questions please contact Ms. Jenie in the Ruby Classroom@EG jtice@cacmp.org Link to sign up: http://signup.com/go/wZfhOSG

Lost and Found



Be sure and check lost and found this week! There is quite a collection of jackets, sweaters, and water bottles. All items will be donated after Friday, April 27th.

Water Bottles and Sunscreen

The sun is shining and the weather is getting warmer (at least for this upcoming week – lol). Please be sure to send a re-fillable water bottle to school, each day, with your child.

This is also a great time to start applying sunscreen to children in the morning, at home.

Additional Parent Participation Opportunity



Campus Beautification Volunteers Needed!

Looking for a Project to Complete Parent Participation Hours?

We Need You!

Please join us on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>April 14</u> from 12:00 am to 4:00 pm and/or <u>Saturday April 21</u> from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm at the Bradshaw Road site to help us set up our garden planters, pull weeds in our gravel area out in front of the school. Children can come an help too!

Please bring your water bottle to stay hydrated, garden gloves , shovels, mat or towel to sit on.

Please RSVP to Ms. Vanessa at 714-9699 or vpflaum@cacmp.org.



Family Movie Night ~ Hosted by K and MS

The Kindergarten and Middle School classes present

Family Movie Night

Friday, April 27th @ Bradshaw

Doors of Bowman Hall open at 6:30 pm, movie starts at 7 pm
Only \$1 per person

Featuring



(Rated PG for thematic elements, including bullying and some mild language)

Come join us

Dress comfy and bring your own chairs and blankets

Refreshments for sale include: pizza, popcorn, snacks, water, and soda

ALL children MUST come with an adult and be supervised the full duration of the movie night

This is our movie theater for the night, as with any other theater, please keep the talking to a minimum, remain seated, silence your cell phone, and ENJOY THE SHOW!

Au ante carte carte carte carte ante carte carte carte ante carte carte carte ante carte carte carte carte

SchoolCents: Earn BONUS Points!



2017-2018 Program ends April 30th !

The 2017-2018 School Cents Program is coming to a close!

Submit receipts online at MarketingGuru.com/Receipts in April and receive QUADRUPLE points for each dollar spent at Arden Fair. All receipts must be submitted by April 30th.



If you have any questions, please call the School Cents Coordinator at (800) 762-1641. ardenfair.com • www.marketingguru.com







Schoola



Doing Spring Cleaning? Why not donate your gently used clothes and support CMP at the same time. Just pack up your clothes, print a label off Schoola.com and mail it! Shipping is free.

Schoola will sell your clothes and donate 40% of proceeds to CMP. You get organized and the school earns money! You can also buy clothes donated by CMP supporters to benefit the school.

CMP - Elk Grove Campus

9649 Bradshaw Road 8828 Elk Grove Blvd, Ste. 4 Elk Grove, CA 95624

Phone @BR: 916-714-9699 **Phone @EG:** 916-714-9702

Campus Website: www.eg.cacmp.org/



Every Day Counts!

Attendance Rate for 4/12/18 - 4/18/18

96.96%

+.23 difference from last week!

We are on a roll! That is two consecutive weeks above 96% (our budgeted goal). Great job everyone at being at school...as you know EVERY DAY COUNTS!

Upcoming Important Dates:

4/19- Art Walk @ both sites 4pm to 6pm

4/21 – Garden Work Day @BR 8am to 3pm

4/23 – Lottery for 1st through 8th grades @CAT 12:30pm

4/24 - Parent Tour @BR 9am

4/25 – K & 8th graders Spring/Graduation Pictures @ both sites

4/25 - Art Assembly @BR

4/26 - Parent Tour @EG 9am

4/27 – Garden Ceremony

4/27 – Family Movie Night @BR

